
Idaho Saddle Club Association 
 

April 3, 2007 
 
Greetings to each of you in this slow to start spring.  At least it is slow in our area, 
I looked out the window yesterday to see nothing but white ground from the snow 
that was coming down sideways. 
 
This past Saturday was our Spring Round-up.  Thank you to each of you who 
made the journey, and thank you to KCSC for a great meeting. 
 
Enclosed in this packet you will find the minutes for the Spring Round-Up, as well 
as raffle tickets for the ISCA sign drawing.  Some of you picked up your tickets at 
the meeting, I will try not to duplicate and send you extra.  Please take the time to 
follow through with this raffle.  The signs are great, (there are 2 to win this year) 
and it has helped out our general fund immensely.  It is not cheap to run our day 
to day business, as you have found in your personal lives as well, everything that 
costs anything they have raised the prices on.  This raffle takes little effort to do, 
but does such a great service to us. 
 
I want to take this time to encourage each of you to make plans to attend the 
2007 State O-Mok-See.  The awards are going to be great, and I know first hand 
that KCSC members are busting their tails to give you a great State weekend.  
The entry forms are complete, and you may now obtain one from KCSC’s 
website, www.kcsaddleclub.com or our state web site 
http://www.webpages.uidaho.edu/`afalen   
 
I would also like to take this time to give you an update, Kim Hoodenpyle’s email 
address has changed to: hoodenpyle1@peoplepc.com She is from the 
Edgemere Grange Saddle Club. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns about our upcoming state weekend, 
please feel free to contact any of your state officers.  Also keep in mind, that 
anyone wishing to compete in the state O-Mok-See must be a member of an 
Idaho club no later than June 18, 2007 
 
I will be looking forward to seeing each of you at the State show!  Get those 
ponies moving! 
 
Sincerely, 
Kim McLaughlin, ISCA Secretary 
 
 

http://www.kcsaddleclub.com/
http://www.webpages.uidaho.edu/`afalen
mailto:hoodenpyly1@peoplepc.com


Idaho Saddle Club Association 
Spring Round-Up Minutes 

March 31, 2007 
 

 
President Shane Minden called the meeting to order at 1:10 p.m. 
 
The minutes were read and approved. 
 
Treasurer’s Report:  Checking currently has $1865.59, Savings has 
$1,726.22.  We needed to purchase new checks, which were $29.25.  
Our account is still based out of Wells Fargo.  Kim McLaughlin 
presented a bill of $34.55 for postage and copies; Gary Haberstad 
motioned to pay the bill, seconded by Myra Metcalf.  A vote was taken 
and passed. 
 
New Business: 
 
Myra brought up the fact that ISCA is not incorporated.  The cost would 
be $100.00.  She has already spoken to an Attorney, and has the 
paperwork all ready to sign and approve.  The purpose for 
incorporation is to protect your officers and board from being sued.  
Discussion ensued about us never becoming incorporated in the past, 
as we require all clubs hosting the State show to be incorporated.  A 
question arose that if we became incorporated, does that make all 
clubs that join us automatically incorporated.  Kandi Hogsett explained 
that we are our own entity and the incorporation would just cover us.  
Kandi Hogsett motioned, seconded by Jodie Perkins for ISCA to 
become incorporated.  A vote was taken and passed. 
 
Anita Falen, our Historian is trying to gather information of State 
History.  If anyone has anything you would be willing to share with her 
it would be appreciated. 
 
KCSC asked that a 1-year ground rule be given to change the points 
system for the 2007 show.  Points will be as follows: 10 points for 1st 
thru to 1 point for 10th.  A vote was taken and approved. 



Awards were shown that KCSC would like to give at the 2007 state 
show; a vote was taken and approved. 
 
Kenny Moore shared a poster for a Junior Rodeo Clinic for the Drovers 
at Kootenai County Fairgrounds, Saturday May 5th.  A Junior Rodeo 
will follow the clinic. (EWJRA Benefit Rodeo) 
 
Visiting Royalty gave announcements on all of their upcoming events. 
 
Old Business: 
Kootenai County Sr. and Jr. Princess’ were crowned. 
 
ISCA Royalty were crowned. 
 
A talent show was performed by all Royalty from across the State. 
 
Kenny Moore motioned to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Eileen.  A 
vote was taken and passed. 
 
Minuets Respectfully submitted: 
 
 
 
 
Kim McLaughlin, 
ISCA Secretary 


